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Date: April 26, 2022

Nevada County Board of Supervisors
Eric Rood Administrative Center

950 Maidu Avenue

Nevada City, CA 95959

Honorable Board of Supervisors:

On behalf of the Bear River Recreation & Park District, I am writing to request your assistance
in filling vacant positions on the Park District Board.

Currently, our Board consists of two active members, and we believe that we lack the necessary
quorum to make an appointment of our own. In the District’s current state, our Board is unable to
conduct business.

Bear River Recreation & Parks District serves a critical need for organized recreation in the
South County and is fortunate to have recruited two candidates to fill our vacant board seats. We
hope that you will consider these applicants at your meeting on May 10, 2022 and help us
continue our service to the community.

If you need further information and/or can provide us with technical support on this matter, it is
best to contact me via at manager@brrpd.org .

Thank you.

Edward Downs
General Manager

Bear River Recreation & Park District
10042 Wolfe Road, Suite B, PMB #11
Grass Valley, CA 95949
(530) 268-7275 email: manager@brrpd.org www.brrpd.org



